
Dear Marie, 

 

Thank you for the message and kind letter from honourable colleagues. 

At this phase I would answer by one sentence: If I am honoured to elected as Regional Director, 
within structural changes, I plan to have three new appointments in regional office and those are 
Technical Director, Chief Scientist and Chief Nurse. 

I would be very happy to use an opportunity in a near future for meeting and discussing many 
important aspects of current developments in public health and crucial role of nurses and midwives.  

 

With best regards, 

 

Tatul Hakobyan   


